
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
I am an employee working in the agriculture industry.  
The federal government declared agriculture a “critical” industry whose operations, “have a special 
responsibility to maintain [their] normal work schedule.” The guidance outlines agriculture-related 
activities including everything from farm operations and workers, to workers engaged in carrying out 
agricultural government programs, to workers and businesses engaged in the manufacture and 
repair of farm equipment. 
 
On March 22nd, Governor Polis identified agriculture as “critical” to the state of Colorado and 
therefore, not subject to many restrictions issued by his administration in response to COVID-19. 
 
Critical Infrastructure definition includes but is not limited to “food and plant cultivation, 
including farming crops, livestock, food processing and manufacturing, animal feed and 
feed products, rendering, commodity sales, and any other work critical to the operation 
of any component of the food supply chain.” The order identifies various industries as 
exempt from the order to reduce in-person workforces by 50%. 
 
Agriculture requires all different types of travel to and between farms, ranches and other types 
of operations. This is why you find me on the road today. As an industry we are doing our best to 
practice social distancing and healthy habits while we continue to produce and deliver the food, fiber 
and fuel for our communities, state and nation. 
 
 
Employer: __________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Title/Position: _______________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Employee Name Print: ________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Employee Signature: __________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Employer Signature: ___________________________________________________________ 
 
Please contact __________________________________  at this phone number ________________  
 
If you have any questions or concerns about my travel. 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
This document was provided by the Colorado Corn Administrative Committee and Colorado Corn 
Growers Association for their stakeholders and members. As employers in the industry of agriculture, we 
are providing this to our employees to carry in their vehicles. 


